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From State Deputy Arizona Knights of Columbus 
To Albert Ustaszewski

Worthy District Deputy and Brother Albert

Please know that as of today, Council #1729 is active. 
Congratulations to you, Kenneth White and Marty Yzaguirre for your 
hard work and dedication on forming the New Spanish Council in 
Somerton AZ. 

Vivat Jesus!

Tom Kalisz
State Deputy
Knights of Columbus Arizona State Council
P.O. Box 1563
Sun City, AZ 85372
602 418 3467

Faith in Action 
Knights Serving God -Serving the Community


